
 

19 July 2017 
 
Our Ref: ABR/LW 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Charity Day 
 
On Friday 21 July, Landau Forte College are holding a non-uniform day organised by 
the Student Council, when students will be able to pay £1 to wear their own clothes.  
The money raised will be donated to Remap (http://www.remap.org.uk/), a charity 
very close to the heart of the Student Council.   
 
Remap custom-makes equipment to support disabled people in living independent 
lives and is currently supporting one of our Year 11 students, who will be our guest of 
honour on the last day of term.  Other fun activities will also be taking place around 
the College to raise funds for the charity as well. 
 
Any support you may be able to offer our students in organising this and raising as 
much funds as possible will be gratefully received. 
 
Should you require any further detail, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01332 
204040. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Walendziewski 
PA to the Principal 

 

http://www.remap.org.uk/

